
   

 

 

I am a Disciple for you Jesus 
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Please remember Deacon Alex who will be ordained at St Chad’s Cathedral tomorrow at 
12:00 noon.  It is available to watch on live on https://www.stchadscathedral.org.uk/  
Father Alex will become the Assistant Priest in our parish church of Sacred Heart and Holy 
Souls.  We look forward to welcoming him to our school and parish and pray for him as he 
follows his vocation in who it is God is calling him to be.  
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To bring good news, to shine for you. 

 

 
Sacred Heart and Holy Souls Church – PLEASE SEE WEBSITE FOR UP TO DATE ARRANGEMENTS 

MASS TIMES – Vigil Mass Saturday 5:00pm      Sunday Masses 8:30am, 10:00am and 12:00pm. 

Holy Souls Catholic Primary School 

Mallard Close, Acocks Green, Birmingham B27 6BN 

Head teacher: Mrs R A Girling  

Autumn Term 2020       Friday 11th September 2020      Newsletter No 1 

Web-site: www.holysoul.bham.sch.uk  Email: enquiry@holysoul.bham.sch.uk 

 

 

WWW: 
A warm welcome back to all our children and families. 

Our first full week back and it has been a very enjoyable one.  The children have 

returned with excitement and enthusiasm.  They must be praised for looking very 

smart in their uniforms and for their outstanding manners and behaviour this week.  

With so many changes to our school day and having been away for over six months we 

are delighted to see you are coping so well.  Well done children, thank you and keep it 

up!  

We welcome all our new children and their families. Our new class teachers - Miss 

Finnegan Year 5, Miss Kavanagh Year 6. I know that they will receive the hand of 

friendship, your support and care as they embark on their journey here with us.  

Our aim is to ensure the very best spiritual and educational journey for all our children 

in a safe and nurturing environment. The current pandemic and time away has at times 

brought many unanswered questions and changed all of our lives.  Now we are back 

together let us look to the future in with faith, in hope and with love.  

Have a lovely weekend. God bless. 

Mrs R A Girling 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in school….. 

We held our very first live streamed Gospel assembly!    

All staff completed statutory Safeguarding training. 

Mr Crehan our MAC Accounting Officer visited school. 

Our new Reception children enjoyed their Play and Stay session.  
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